NAWIC Miami Chapter 41
President’s Report

Miami Chapter 41 is trying to get into the swing of things again.  We plan to make a great effort engaging our community via social media with more posts about our upcoming events and other relevant topics.  We also will be helping other local organizations advertise their events of interest. We’re looking forward to a new year with more in-person gatherings and offering more professional development content.  We’ve partnered with a local law firm to assist with a meeting series that will span across several months.  We’re excited for this new year and hope to increase awareness of the organization and chapter throughout the community.
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